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Dear Dr. Garcia,

Please accept my personal congratulations on your
selection as recipient of the annual "la medalla de
honor" award from the National Hispanic University in
Los Angeles, California. This award is a fitting trib-
ute to the enormous contributions you have made to
humanity and our great American society. You have truly
served your country with honor.

The leadership and wisdom you have exhibited over a
very distinguished career serve as sterling examples for
all to follow. I consider it a pleasure to be associated
with an American of your stature.

Again, I send my congratulations to you for receipt
of this prestigious award.

Respectfully,

' 1 Tom Walker

Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78404


